
CCC Phone Conference     12-10-15 

Present:  Elaine, Jesse, Sean, Heidi, Kim 

 

Minuets from November Conference approved 

 

FB Contest:   So far only 2 pictures have been submitted. The committee to choose the winning entry.  

Entries will be accepted until Jan 1, 2016 for voting.  So far ILR Companion has 151 likes. Committee is 

hoping that this will increase the likes on our Facebook page. 

Certification East and West Coast:  It was confirmed that a Certifier needs to be 18 yrs old in order to 

certify animals wanting to do the CCC program.  There was discussion about possible certification or 

recognizing the individual that is working with the animals working towards the CCC program.  Motion 

was made by Jesse to add a component to the CCC that recognizes the accomplishments of the youth 

member training, and 2nd by Elaine.  This subject was tabled for further conversation. 

Newsletter:   Discussion was held on whether we needed to put out a Newsletter. It was decided that 

putting clips on the Facebook page that lets everyone know what the CCC committee is doing.  Jesse is 

going to add this information to our FB page, so direct the information to her. 

Completing of Tracks:    Heidi is going to work on the wording about certifying on the same day by the 

same certifier, and then a second day with a different certifier.  The discussion was that Level 1 of Basic 

needs to be completed before moving on to other tracks. Once the Basic track was completed then the 

animal can work on multiple tracks. Example Level 1 Basic and Level 1 PR. As long as the Basic track is 

done.  

We are putting a contact list together as a committee, so we all have each others contact information. 

Next Mtg date: January 7, 2015 8 pm ET. 

Motion made to adjourn meeting was made by Elaine, 2nd by Jesse 

 

 


